Dear Parents,
*Crazy to think this is the last full week of school coming up. Please remind your children the expectations do not change in regards to the classroom and school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Friday, the 24th, students do not need a lunch and may wear gym shoes with normal school uniforms. Please pack them a snack, we will have it before we leave in the morning. 
*Reminder: Junie B. Jones diorama is due Monday. Please return books this day as well. 

Specials:
M- Atrium and Art
T- Mass and Tech
W- Gym
TH- Music
F- Art

Have a great weekend!

Mr. K
